
Announcements 

Sixth Sunday of Easter, May 24th & 25th, 2025 
 

1. St. Joseph Calasanctius Parish is looking for a parish secretary. The position is part-time, 

working 3 days a week from Wednesdays to Fridays, from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm with an 

hour lunch break. The job starts with a salary that pays $18/hour, plus a premium health 

insurance plan. If you are interested in or know someone who is interested in working for 

the parish, please consider applying for this position. Applications can be submitted to Fr. 

Tai at St. Joseph’s parish office. The deadline is May 25th, 2025. 

 

2. The next fundraiser for the CWL is on Saturday, June 7, from 2-4 pm. You are all invited 

to come to our Tea and Bake Sale. Come and enjoy a strawberry dessert and tea or 

coffee, and buy some baking or raffle tickets to win other goods. There will be a raffle 

basket donated by Judy Lavoie.  

 

3. Our annual Responsible Ministry Protocol refresher is on Sat. June 14, at 10:00 am in St. 

Bernadette Hall. New volunteers are welcome. 

 

4. Bishop Stephen Hero will be celebrating his 25th anniversary of ordination in June. As a 

parish, we would like to offer him a spiritual bouquet, which Father Millan will bring to 

the clergy celebration on June 19. Please pick up a paper provided in the entrance and 

state your prayer intention for Bishop Stephen. You can return them next week and place 

them in the basket which will be provided.  

 

5. The Light of Christ Catholic Schools invites all parishioners to celebrate with them 

Catholic Education Week in Saskatchewan this week of May 25 - June 1. In celebrating 

this year’s theme, Pilgrims of Hope, the students and staff will engage in various 

activities focused on being Pilgrims of Hope. We are called to be Pilgrims of Hope by 

honouring human dignity, caring for creation, responding to the poverties in our world, 

serving in solidarity, and living as peacemakers!  

This message is reiterated in a letter from the Catholic Bishops of Saskatchewan. You 

can read this letter on our Facebook page, or see a copy in the entrance of the church.  

 

For 11:00 am Mass only: 

 

Everyone is welcome to join us for coffee and donuts and fellowship after Mass in St. 

Bernadette Hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


